
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

As you will be aware this week has been Sports 

Week in school. The children have enjoyed  

access to a wide variety of sport activities including 

Golf, Volleyball and Tennis.  We hope that some of 

the children will have been inspired to pursue 

some of these opportunities further. I would like to 

thank the coaches from Primary Sports and 

Didsbury Tennis Club for partnering with our 

school. Next week we will be holding our annual 

Sports Days on Thursday 4th July for EYFS and 

Friday 5th July for KS1 & KS2 – weather  

permitting! 

As you can see, our attendance has dropped again 

to 93.5%. Average attendance for Manchester 

schools is currently 94%. We hope that you will be 

able to support us by ensuring that pupils are in 

school every day for the remainder of the school 

term. Parents sometimes think that taking children 

out of the school at the end of term doesn’t have a 

particularly big impact, however this period  

includes our planned transition activities when your 

child gets to meet their new teachers and visit their 

new classrooms. These are key activities to  

support our pupils with any worries and anxieties 

that they may have about the new school year. 

As you will be aware, our school will cease to use 

Seesaw as a means for communication after this 

weekend. Please follow the instructions on  

Seesaw if you wish to download your child’s  

journal. For the remainder of this school year all 

communications will come via School Spider.  

If you have lost or forgotten your login details 

please contact the Admin Team. 

Finally, our recent Ofsted report has now been 

published officially. We are very proud of the report 

and would like to thank parents and carers for their 

positive comments and continued support. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Kevin Corteen. 

Headteacher 
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Our attendance target for this academic year is 97%.   

Our whole school attendance figure up to the week ending 

28.06.24 was 93.5% 

The following classes attendance was above our target  

W/E 28.06.24: 

Oak - 99%, Alder - 97%, Poplar - 97%, Acorn - 100%. 

The following classes had attendance above our school  

target W/E 21.05.24: 

Oak - 100%. 

Attendance  

 

 

Well done to the following pupils who received star of the 

week this week: 

Elm - Lachlan & Theo, Pine - Ali & Aisha,  

Beech - Ibrahim & Raffi, Ash - Norah, Abraham & Amelia J.   

Hazel - Evie & Ilyas, Alder - Mustafa & Zainab,  

Larch - Maria & Nico K. 

Rowan - Maram & Zainab, Aspen - Rowan & Lyla,  

Spruce - Haris & Adam, Poplar - Ayman & Minsa. 

 

Star of the Week: 

 
EYFS Sports Day Thursday 4th July  1.30pm  
KS1 Sports Day Friday 5th July  9.30am  
KS2 Sports Day Friday 5th July  1.30pm  

Sports Days: 



In LKS2 we have been learning to weave using different materials.  



Wake up, Shake up dancing to get Sports Week off to a good start in Beech! 
Followed by Volleyball sessions, golf and speed shot! 



Reception have had fun trying out lots of new sports this week. We have tried Javelin (foam ones), skipping, and 
speed shot.  

We have also had coaching in dance and multi-skills. The children 
have shown lots of determination at trying to master new skills.  

Keep up with news 

and events at Broad 

Oak Primary School  

by following us on  

Facebook 

(Facebook.com/

BroadOakPS),  

Twitter (@BroadOakPS) 

and Instagram 

(@broadoakps).  




